CAFL League Management Meeting Minutes – held on Monday 27th March at 7.00pm via Microsoft Teams
Attendees – JH. BH, TH, AG, SH, MP, PT, DJ, IH.
Apologies – I.SM, DP, TO.

Actions from last meeting:
1. [bookmark: _Hlk65085699]General Secretary – IH
Trophies ordered from Macron.

Still awaiting confirmation on Senior Charity Final from CTFC.

Ongoing Big Yellow tidy up going on. 
	Engraving task still outstanding. BH to investigate further. 
JH has set up extra games for Division 3 teams. Very disappointing that Shurdington pulled out after saying they wanted to take part. 
Already had 4 applications for next season. Hopefully there will be more. 
ISW was at the Victory Club last week and advised to book up the AGM with Phil. Suggested dates are 7th or 14th June – Committee decided on the 14th June and if the VC cannot do that, we will go for the 7th June. 
2. Treasurer – ISM sends his apologies. 
ISM. provided an update on things for him to pursue and he will update at the next meeting. 

3. Fixtures – JH
All looking good, FC Lakeside still have a lot games to play. 
A couple still to re-arrange. 
Tewkesbury Town  Question – should clubs in the Cheltenham League re-arrange their own fixtures like the GNSL. Committee felt our league is well managed and the GNSL system would not work for us. 
Thursday evening -1st of the semi-finals.
Minor and Junior Charities Semi=-Finals 6pm kick-offs the following week. 
All other semi-final and Final fixtures now in place. 

4. Results – BH 
All quiet and clubs have done generally very well on notifications and team-sheets. 

5. Registrations – PT 
1864 registered players, transfers are the same as last meeting. 

6. Referees – MP 
One Club to be charged with referee social media post. 
307 fixtures played and 100^% coverage. 

7. Club liaison – DP sends his apologies. 

8. Discipline and Rule Offences – TH
See attached.

9. AOB
3G pitch at Tewkesbury – reports of a dull bounce and players picking up injuries. GFA will be consulted on pitch certification. 
Admin issues with one club causing concern by the committee. 
CBC chasing pitch hire fees from some clubs who have not settled as of yet. (most clubs now settled)
Still awaiting some clubs to notify the League Secretary of whether or not they are continuing for next season. (Due by 31st March)
Jackets – response to Ben by Wednesday. 
Referees fee changed on full-time for clubs as full-time still displayed the old fee. 
Affiliation email sent out for next season to all clubs for information. 

Date of next meeting – Wednesday 19th April at 7pm.


